
 
 

 

 
 

To: Shamini Omnes, Convener; Finlay Cran, Vice Convener; and Neil Campbell, Neil 
Carnegie, Susan Dunn, Louise Grant, Elaine Mottram, Lorcan O'Connor, Diane 
Sande, Jonathan Smith, and Steve McConnachie. 

 

 

 

Town House, 
ABERDEEN 23 March 2021 

 
 

LOCAL LICENSING FORUM 

 

 The Members of the LOCAL LICENSING FORUM are requested to meet in 

Virtual - Remote Meeting on WEDNESDAY, 24 MARCH 2021 at 2.00 pm. 
 

  

 
FRASER BELL 

CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE 

 
 
 

B U S I N E S S 
 

1   Welcome and Apologies   

 

2  Membership Updates   
 

3  Development Day 26th May 2021   

 

4  Access to Statistics   
 

5  ELEPHANT Study   
 

6  Alcohol Focus Guide for LLF Members   
 

7  AOCB   
 

8  Date of next meeting - 26 May 2021   

 



 
 
 

 

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Shereen 
Balaban, email sbalaban@aberdeencity.gov.uk or 01224 522497  

 

 
 

 


